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From: Planning
Sent: 16 February 2017 22:25
To: Planning
Subject: Comments on NYM/2017/0020/FL - Case Officer Mrs Ailsa Teasdale - Received from

Mr Andrew Varney at Hedgehog Barn, Main Road, Aislaby, YO21 1SW

1 - As drawn the application causes me concern as the flue gases will exhaust into our bedroom window
due to the property being below ours. | have spoken to the applicant and he has assured me that he will
not site the flue there but | just need to place the concern on record.

2 - | understand that the recommendation from NYMNP will be that the rear wall is boarded to match our

property which | support.
3 - In general | support the application and look forward to the renovation and restoraton of the building that

we look onto every day.

Comments made by Mr Andrew Varney of Hedgehog Barn, Main Road, Aislaby, YO21 1SW
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